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Dear Parents, 
We have arranged a reading meeting on the 1st October in the KS1 school main hall at 2.00pm  
The meeting will focus on how the children are taught reading and the importance of phonics, as well as 
details about how you can help and support your child’s learning at home.  We will also explain about our 
approach to Group Guided Reading. There will be an opportunity for you to come into class and share 
stories with your child after the meeting. 
 

We will also be running a Phonics / Maths workshop on the 22nd October in the Key Stage 1 hall at 
2.00pm There will be a short meeting to explain how we do phonics and maths in Reception and then your 
children will be invited up to the hall to share some activities that you can use at home. 
 
We hope you can make both meetings and look forward to seeing you there. Thank you. 
   
Mrs Davis and Mrs Timothy  
 
 


